From: Jenny Newlun <crazeeboxer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 4:56:34 PM

To: Stacy Winkelman <StacyW@CityofWatertown.org>
Subject: Re: Garbage Pick Up Needed

Stacy,

We at N710 N Water Street would like approval to get garbage pickup at our residence for the monthly
cost of $19.08 which will be billed to us.

Thanks,
Jen

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone<https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=i0S5>




